
Term 4 | Week 7 Miranda Public School 

KOOKABURRA GAZETTE 

 

        CALENDAR 

 

4th Dec - High school               
Orientation 

4th Dec - Yr 6 Zoo Snooz 

5th Dec - Yr6 Zoo Snooz  

7th Dec -  Art Gallery Excursion 
Special Ed 

10th Dec - LIM Assembly & 
Dance Performance 

11th Dec - K-2 Presentation Day 
( Sport Awards included) & 
Helpers Morning Tea 

12th Dec - One Mob Day         
Excursion    - Christmas Disco 

13th Dec -  3-6 Presentation 
Day (Sport Awards included) 

14th Dec- Fete Day 

Principal’s Message 

Metropolitan South Operational Directorate 2018 Awards 

I am proud to announce that a number of our Miranda Public 

School teachers and community members were honoured at the 

Metropolitan South Operational Directorate 2018 Awards         

ceremony hosted at Engadine High School On Wednesday the 

28th of November.   

Miranda Public School received awards in the following           

categories. 

Mrs Townsend- Outstanding Early Career Teacher  

Mrs Isaacs, Miss MacMillan and Mr Skene- Film by The Sea      

Community of Schools 

Miranda Breakfast Club- Mrs Leavold, Mrs Townsend and all of 

our Community Volunteers 

Ms Chaplin- Community of Schools BETA Community of Practice  

I am extremely proud to be part of the hard -working team here 

at Miranda Public School and I acknowledge that these awards 

are a direct result of the team work and dedication, which is in 

evidence every day here at Miranda Public School. 

Great Work Team! 
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Zoo Snooze 

Unfortunately our Year 6 Zoo Snooze excursion, planned for Wednesday 28th of  November, had to be 

postponed.  Inclement weather conditions forced Taronga  Zoo to close, citing student safety concerns. 

Fortunately we have been able to re schedule and will be conducting our overnight stay next Tuesday 4th 

December.      

High School Orientation Day 

A reminder that next Tuesday 4th December is an Orientation Day for many of our local High Schools.    

Parents should have received information from the High school your child will be attending, regarding   

organisation for the day. 

Enrolments for Next Year 

Will your child be leaving us at the end of this year? 

If you are moving house or your child/children will not be returning to our school in 2019, I would ask that 

you please let the school know in writing as soon as possible. You are welcome to email or leave a letter 

at the school front office. This allows us to plan classes and numbers in anticipation of our return to school 

in January 2019. 

Please note: This does not apply to students moving on from Year 6 to Year 7. 

Travelling overseas  

If you are planning on travelling overseas in the January holidays and will not be returning back to school 

until after resumption on 30th January ie. the 1st or 2nd week, please be advised that we need to have a 

written copy of your planned return date to school. This is to ensure that your child’s name will be counted 

in our required enrolment numbers for early Term 1 2019. If you are planning to be away longer than 5 

days, please ask the office for an application for extended leave form. 

Murals 

Keep an eye out for all of the exciting Mural work that is happening in our 3-6 playground. We love your 

work Marg Lopez! 
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PRINCIPALS 
AWARDS 

 

Bella                   2H 

Landon              2H 

Joel                    3/4J 

Alexios               4/5W 

 

 

 

 

Sutherland Shire Police Contact 

At yesterday’s Metropolitan South Operational Directorate Meeting we have been asked to 

share the contact number of the Sutherland Shire Police Area Command Domestic Violence 

team with all community members. The telephone number is 02 9542 0899. 

Late arrival 

A reminder to all parents that any children arriving late to school for any reason, must come 

into the office for a late note. Once a late slip has been issued, parents may then escort their 

child to their classroom. 

Work Experience 

During week 8 we are happy to be hosting four year 10 students at our school for Work       

Experience. The year 10 students (all of whom are ex – Miranda PS students) will be working in 

all classes across K-6. 

Event timetable 

The last 3 weeks of school are extremely busy and event filled. Please refer to our event   

timetable to ensure that you are up to date with what will be occurring over our final 3 

weeks.  

Presentation Day Assemblies 

Please be reminded that there are only two Presentation Day assemblies this year. The K-2 

assembly will be held on Tuesday 11th December and 3-6 assembly will be Thursday 13th   

December. Both of these assemblies will include sports awards. There will be no separate 

sport assembly this year. 

 

Relieving Principal 

Narelle Chaplin 
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Miranda Public School 
3 Sylva Avenue 
Miranda, 2228 

 
Phone: 02 9524 4631 

Fax: 02 9540 4793 
E-mail: miranda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
Website: miranda-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 


